



SYNNEX Day at the Drive

Please join Pendleton Place for SYNNEX

Share the Magic Day at the Drive on Sunday, June 25, 2017! Join us as we

celebrate our joint effort to support children and youth in the Upstate facing incredible challenges. The first pitch will be at 4:05 p.m. and a portion of all tickets sold will support Pendleton Place. You can **purchase your ticket online** by using **this link**. See you at the Fluor Field!

June Wish List

To ensure our children, teens, young adults, and families are well taken care of, you can help by providing an in-kind donation from our wish list. This month, our greatest needs include:



- New or gently used sandals and flats for our Smith House teen girls (size 5-13)
- Girls summer clothing size 5, 6, 7, 8
- Summer pajamas for all ages and sizes (babies-child's size and teen girls size S-XXL)
- Hair dryers with comb attachments and flat irons
- Beach towels and sunscreen
- Tide, All, or Purex laundry detergent (clear and free)

Donations can be dropped off Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m. If you have any questions, please call our main office at 864-467-3650.

Upcoming Events

Want to get involved at Pendleton Place? A great way support our organization is to participate in events benefiting Pendleton Place! Mark your calendars for various opportunities that you can participate in to give back to Pendleton Place!



- June 25, 2017: SYNNEX Share the Magic Day at the Drive
- August 26, 2017: SYNNEX Share the Magic Comedy Night
- October 7, 2017: SYNNEX Share the Magic Gala
- October 8, 2017: Arizona's Children's Charities Rock'n on the Runway Celebrity Concert
- November 15, 2017: 8th Annual Benefit Breakfast

For more information about these events, please visit our <u>website</u>. If you want to get involved by becoming a sponsor, donating a silent auction item, volunteering your time at an event or just want to learn more about Pendleton Place, please contact our Communications and Events Coordinator, Elizabeth Stoffelen by <u>email</u>.

Remembering Keith Frazier

We will forever recognize all that our dear friend Keith Frazier, who passed away in January 2017, contributed to Pendleton Place. Keith served as the Region Director of DSS and was a strong advocate for Pendleton Place and children and families in our community. As a direct result of his advocacy, we now have our



Assessment Center program that serves all children in regular foster care in Greenville County. In memory of Keith, we have placed a plaque on our Giving Tree which was designed to honor and recognize those who have given so much to Pendleton Place. We will always be thankful for Keith and what he has done for Pendleton Place.



A Special Thank You to our Board Members!

As the 2017 Fiscal Year comes to an end, we would like to thank our four outgoing board members: Pastor Sean Dogan, Stacy Kuper, Marie Richards, and our past Board Chair Natalie Ruggiero for serving on our Board of Directors. We are thankful for these individuals

who shared a vision and passion for Pendleton Place. We will forever be

grateful to them for continuing to believe in our mission as they worked to create a positive change as our organization grew. Thank you for the time and dedication you have given to Pendleton Place over the years and we wish you all nothing but the best!

Our Mission is to keep children safe and support families in crisis through prevention, assessment, and intervention.

Our Vision is a community where children are safe, families are strong, and victims become whole again.

STAY CONNECTED:











864.467.3650 www.pendletonplace.org